
July 19, 2017 

 

County Board of Supervisors Mendocino County 

501 Low Gap Road, Room #1010 

Ukiah, CA 95482 

 

Dear Directors, 

Please consider appointing me for the position of board director for the Mendocino County 

Waterworks District II in lieu of election. During the process of applying to be a candidate, I 

made a mistake on one paper which caused me to miss the application deadline.  I have 

resided at  since 2007 and I am a registered voted in 

Mendocino County.  I have served on the water district board of directors for the past eight 

years and hope to continue serving the community of Anchor Bay.  If you require any 

additional information, please contact me via email at  or cellular phone at 

. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

John Villec, Board President 

Mendocino County Waterworks District II 




